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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week, children in Year 3/4 gave a lovely performance of ‘Resurrection Rock’, a retelling of 

the Easter story. They did a fabulous job, with wonderful singing and super acting. They were all 

very confident and they all enjoyed performing for parents/carers and grandparents. Thank you 

to everyone who came to watch. I hope you enjoyed the show as much as I did.  

Next term, classes will be visiting the Kingswinford library. A letter has been emailed to 

parents/carers this week with dates on that each class is going. If you have not received this 

letter, please let us know. Paper copies are available from the school office.  

Well done to Y4 children who went swimming this term. The swimming teachers were really 

pleased with all of their efforts and with the progress that they all have made. Next half term we 

will be taking Y5 for swimming lessons. 

A big thank you to the staff who have taken Y5 on their residential to Astley Burf. The children 

have really enjoyed this experience and it is lovely to see how much they have gained from it. I 

am sure that they will return tired out and will need a good sleep! 

A big thank you for everyone’s donations for Red Nose day – we managed to raise £116 for the 

charity.  

Have a lovely weekend and an enjoyable Easter holiday, and I look forward to seeing everyone 

return on Monday 8th April. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 8th April                                     

Summer Term begins 

Monday 8th April                                     

Class 3/4F Library Visit 

Wednesday 10th April                                     

Class 3/4CS Library Visit 

Thursday 11th April                                       

Swimming starts for Y5 

Friday 12th April                                     

Class 3/4B Library Visit 

Monday 15th April                                     

Class 5/6N Library Visit 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May                  

Half Term 

Friday 19th July                                     

End of Term 

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

 

Year 3/4 Easter 

Play 
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House Points – This week’s winners are: Air!  

Air 

895 
Earth 

731 

Fire 

761 

Water 

812 

Astley Burf Residential 
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Attendance Autumn Week 

Class RM – 94%                                    

Class RB – 88%                               

Class 1B – 86%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 93%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 95%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 88%                                          

Class 3/4F – 96%                                                

Class 5/6B – 92%                                        

Class 5/6K – 92%                                        

Class 5/6N – 91% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%   

 Well done to class 3/4F for     

96% attendance this week! 
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https://forms.microsoft.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=P-

un5irsFkKT3oI9JzsdAzU724ehNiBHtoUanDx26WFUNzZOTFZISTExTE82SjlKNlM5R09YUjE4NyQlQCN0PWcu 

Dudley Wraparound Care Survey 
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